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Winter 2017: 

I think everyone is home now – time to 

get in shape for skiing!!  Time to see 
what’s coming up with MAC and what 
happened while you were away! 

Social Committee Events: 

The FALL MASQUE was a smaller 

event held at the Alpine Café in 
October.  It was well attended, and a 
good time was had by all.

 

Janice followed that event with our 
ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY which 
was held at Nicklaus North at the end 
of November, where we had the whole 
place to ourselves this year.  Lots of 
room for carol singing and mingling in 
the bar area before moving to the 

beautifully decorated dining area for a 
great dinner with lots of door prizes 
and then music and dancing in the bar 
afterwards. 

Upcoming Projects: 

Spring Creek Elementary 

School  Reading Project 

We need your help for this! 

January 9 to March 23, 2018 

Please, will you give us an hour 

or two per week 

Hours would be: 1 to 2 pm on 

Tues, Wed and/orThurs.  

There is a real need to help kids in 

Grade 5-7 improve their reading 

comprehension & conversation 

skills! 

We have a wonderful chance to 

integrate with youngsters growing 

up in Whistler but we can’t do this 

project without you!! 

This could be your New Year’s gift 

to the future community leaders of 

Whistler! 

Kindly call Janice Lloyd at 604-992-

8343 or Kathy White 604-616-6933 

for details! 

Upcoming Workshops: Once 

again we are collaborating with the 
Community Foundation of Whistler, 
Sea to Sky Community Services Better 
at Home and the Whistler Library to 
bring you a workshop.  Currently it is 
planned for January 30th.Details will be 
announced in January.  You can also 
look on the Website calendar any time 
for what’s going on that concerns us all 
as well as pictures of our events! 
Website: www.whistlermac.org 

http://www.whistlermac.org/

